
To: r**************g 

Subject: regarding message #11 

Message: I have confirmed with the system administrators that nothing was deleted from the thread in 
question. However, message #11 was flagged as inappropriate and the LatAm moderators 
"hid" it, which is one of their moderation options. 
 
I strongly urge you to self-moderate your rhetoric. 
 
For the OSMF moderators, 
Allan Mustard 

 
(sent via Anonymouse 2/19/2023; precise time of transmission was randomized) 


